POR EL DESARROLLO SOSTENIBLE

Letter N° 0164-2005-CONAM/PCD
Lima, January 28, 2005

Jocelyne Albert

Senior Regional Coordinator
LCS-LCR, ESSD

The World Bank

1850 I Street, NW
Washington DC 20043
USA

Dear Ms. Albert:

It’s a great pleasure to contact you in this opportunity to express the endorsement of CONAM as GEF
Operational Focal Point in Peru, to the project “Brazil, Colombia, Costa Rica, Mexico, Peru.
Biosafety in centers of biodiversity: A multi-country approach building technical capacity in Latin
America for safe deployment of transgenic crops”, to be executed by the International Center for

Tropical Agriculture (CIAT). We are in agreement of CIAT being the recipient of the grant on behalf

of Brazil, Colombia, Costa Rica, Mexico, and Peru. We have reviewed the proposal and are in

agreement with the concept note provided.

We are looking forward in working with CIAT and the other partners for the development of the full

proposal.

Sincerely yours,
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Carlos Loret de Mola
President

ENFN/ch

Trabajo de peruanos
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